From: Richard, Philip E - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 2:16 PM

To: Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com

Subject: RE: Rhinelander Monitoring Plan ~COR-11115796~
Ryan,

In response to your requests below:

You can abandon MW-21B and MW-21C.
Please Keep MW-4B, MW-25A, and MW-26A.

In addition, | would like to request the reports that are submitted following the annual sampling events include
information/data/tables/figures, and an interpretation of the results that adequately summarize the work at the

site. Conclusions and recommendations should also be included. Specifically, | would like to see groundwater analytical
tables that include historical data, groundwater flow maps, isoconcentration maps, time vs concentration charts and
narrative that discusses and interprets the current results.

Thanks,

Phil

Philip E. Richard

Hydrogeologist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 715 762 1352

Fax: 715 762 4348
philip.richard@wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

¥ dnr.wi.gov
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From: Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com [mailto:Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 4:27 PM

To: Richard, Philip E - DNR <Philip.Richard @wisconsin.gov>
Cc: cctofiling@craworld.com

Subject: Rhinelander Monitoring Plan ~COR-11115796"~

Good Afternoon Phil,



In the attached table from Groundwater Monitoring Plan sent to the City of Rhinelander from John Sager, it says
that 21B and 21C can be abandoned.

| have the budget for this activity and | would like to get it done this spring. While | have the drillers on-site, |
would also like to abandon 4B, 25A, and 26A (listed as RLG keep?). These wells were removed from the
monitoring plan in 2016 after many years of monitoring and are no longer sampled or monitored.

Chris Rog, formerly with Sand Creek Consulting and now with GHD, negotiated the sampling reduction with John
Sager. Chris believes that the WDNR approved the abandonment of all five wells listed in this email.

Is the WDNR fine with GHD abandoning these three additional wells?

Thanks,
Ryan

From: Aamot, Ryan

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 2:51 PM

To: 'Philip Richard (Philip.Richard @wisconsin.gov)' <Philip.Richard @wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Rhinelander Monitoring Plan

Phil,

Attached is a letter that that was sent to the City of Rhinelander from the DNR last spring. We have been
conducting the sampling based on the attached table. Let me know if you need anything else from me.

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Aamot PG

GHD
O: +1 651 639 0913 | D: +1 612 524 6855 | V: 862255 | E: ryan.aamot@ghd.com
1801 Old Highway 8 NW Suite 114 St. Paul MN 55112 USA| www.ghd.com

Professional Geologist: Minnesota and Wisconsin
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. If you
are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not copy it
or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to
monitor and modify all email communications through their networks.






